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Board of Directors 

Trent Curtis 

Kay Kunce 

Mike Patka 

Mark Pontecorvo 

Angel Baczynski 

Erica Amans 

Kelly Grimes 

Dawn Miller 

M A R K  Y O U R  C A L E N D A R S  
Jan. 16 - Paragon training, 9 AM – noon.  Changes in and navigating the new 

zipForms.  RSVPs requested. 

 

Jan. 18 – Lunch ‘n’ Learn, 11 AM – 1 PM, “What Your Home Inspector 

Wants You to Know”, presented & sponsored by Alex Bishop, FamilyGuard 

Home Inspection Services.  RSVP to 260-347-1593 or niaor1@mchsi.com 

 

Jan. 25 & 26 – CE Classes, see next page for more information 

 

Jan. 29 & 30 – IAR conference, Indy.  More details on next page. Board office 

closed Jan. 29. 

 

Jan. 31 – MLS Board meeting, 10 AM 

 

 

 

 

 

                                            2018 EXECUTIVE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Ryan Jernigan, President 
326auctions@gmail.com 

 
Jessica Pineiro, Past-President 

jpineiro@cbrwg.com 
 

Andy Treesh, President Elect 
andytreesh@hotmail.com 

 
Daniel Orlando, Secretary 

daniel@danielorlando.com 
 

Mark Hansbarger, Treasurer 
mark@hansbarger.com 

 
 

òThe time is always right to do what is right.ó 

                                  Martin Luthe r King Jr.                
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MEMBER NEWS 
With great sadness we note the passing of Ed Washler, retired 

agent with Premier, Inc. and former Board of Director member 

for NEIAOR.  Visitation will be Thurs., Jan. 18 from 2-4 & 6-8 

at Feller & Clark Funeral Home in Auburn.  The service will be 

Fri., Jan. 19 at 2 pm at Coburn Corners Church of Christ, 6813 

CR64, St. Joe, with visitation one hour prior to the service. 

 

Condolences to Cyndi Andrew, Ruoff Mortgage, with the 

passing of her sister, Leslie Sample, on Jan. 13.   Funeral 

services will be Tues, Jan. 16, at 2 pm at Young Family Funeral 

Home, Kendallville. Calling is Tues, Jan. 16, from noon to 2 

pm at the funeral home. Preferred memorials are to the family. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to Matthew Kruse on being elected as 
chairman of the Indiana Real Estate Appraiser Licensure & 
Certification Board for 2018! 

 

The 2018 Legislative Conference schedule is post on IAR’s 

website and registration is open. 

BEFORE YOU BEGIN TO REGISTER: Have your NRDS and License 

#s ready. And be prepared to complete registration in one 

sitting. The system does not allow you to save your 

information and return to it. 

¶ NRDS # Lookup: 
https://reg.realtor.org/roreg.nsf/retrieveID?OpenForm 

¶ License # Lookup: 
https://mylicense.in.gov/everification/Search.aspx 
 

If you’re taking CE at the Board office on Jan. 25, you’ll want to 
arrive by 8:30 AM for a pancake breakfast served by affiliate 
members Cyndi Andrew, Ruoff Mortgage; Dave Bolton, 
Metropolitan Title; Todd Miller, Beacon Credit Union; Monica 
Severe, FSB; and Jas Singh; Horizon Bank!  Todd Miller, Beacon 
Credit Union, will also be providing lunch on the 25th and Jeff 
Burns, Campbell & Fetter Bank will be providing lunch on the 
26th!!  Come hungry!!   

Reindiana.com will soon be adding a “New to the Market” link 

which will display properties added within the last 7 days 

(rolling number). “New” Properties are flagged on the map as 

well as “Open House” listings.  Contingent Status was recently 

added and now displays for any property in a Contingent 

status. 
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Fair Housing Makes Us Stronger:  Commemorating 50 

Years of the Fair Housing Act 

Fair housing is more than a list of dos and donôts, rights and penalties, and mandatory continuing education. 

As stewards of the right to own, use and transfer private property, fair housing protects our livelihood and 

business as REALTORS® and depends on a free, open market that embraces equal opportunity. Fair 

Housing Makes US Stronger. 

In 2018 the National Association of REALTORS® will join with our partners and allies in a year-long 
commemoration of the 50th Anniversary of the Fair Housing Act. The commemoration will focus on three key 
elements of Fair Housing: 

¶ Acknowledging the organizationôs past role in the fight for fair housing; 

¶ Understanding how we as a nation are constantly improving our commitment to fair housing; and 

¶ Embracing REALTORSÈô role at the forefront of advancing fair housing, leading efforts to address       
community fair housing issues. 

¶  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

John Brenan, Director of the Appraisal Foundation had the following comments to Appraisal Buzz: 

Buzz: Our Buzz surveys show appraiser independence violations are still occurring. Can you guide an 

appraiser on how they should respond if they believe they have experienced such a violation? 

The Appraisal Foundation: First, it is important to recognize what constitutes a violation of appraiser 
independence. We heard one story where a client contacted an appraiser to ask a question about a 
completed appraisal, and the appraiser responded by saying, “Do you know I can have you thrown in jail for 
that?” While we are ardent supporters of appraiser independence, we also understand that clients may have 
questions that an appraiser should be able to answer, without feeling pressured or intimidated in any way. 
This concept is consistent with the provisions of the Dodd-Frank Act of 2010, which prohibited inappropriate 
contact with an appraiser, but specifically identified the following as acceptable areas of communication: 

“The requirements of subsection (b) shall not be construed as prohibiting a mortgage lender, mortgage 
broker, mortgage banker, real estate broker, appraisal management company, employee of an appraisal 
management company, consumer, or any other person with an interest in a real estate transaction from 
asking an appraiser to undertake 1 or more of the following: 

1. Consider additional, appropriate property information, including the consideration of additional         
comparable properties to make or support an appraisal. 

2. Provide further detail, substantiation, or explanation for the appraiser’s value conclusion. 

3. Correct errors in the appraisal report. 

 

We believe that appraisers should be able to respond to such requests in a courteous, professional manner, 
without impairing appraiser independence in any way. 
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